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Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
As mentioned on my last letter, week beginning 24th June will be our transition week in school. This is an exciting and 
important time for all our pupils as it allows them to become familiar with any changes before September. I would like 
to provide each year group with any information they may need to make the week as smooth as possible.  
 
Current Nursery Moving into Reception (Miss Ion’s Class) 

• Entry to school for these pupils will remain the same – via the blue gate in the car park.  

• Pick up time will move to 12.30pm to allow the children the experience of having lunch in school. Pick up will 
remain from the blue gate in the car park.  

• Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch or order a hot school dinner via the parent pay app.  

• For any children who go to Dragon’s Daycare after the session, handover will remain the same but be at the later 
time of 12.30pm. 

 
Mrs Humberstone’s New Year 1 and 2 Class (Current Reception / Year 1 pupils) 

• Entry to school will remain through the large green gates.  

• Pick up will remain from the Foundation Phase outdoor area.  
 
Mrs Evans-Jones New Year 2 and 3 Class (Current Year 1 / Year 2 pupils) 

• Entry to school will remain through the large green gates.  

• Pick up will be from the main school playground.  
 
Miss Gabriel’s New Year 4 and 5 Class (Current Year 3 / Year 4 pupils) 

• Entry into school will remain through the large green gates.  

• Pick up will be from the main school playground.  
 
Miss Burgin’s New Year 5 and 6 Class (Current Year 4 / Year 5 pupils) 

• Entry into school will remain through the large green gates.  

• Pick up will be from the main school playground.  
 
Current Year 6 Moving to High School 

• Pupils will all have received dates from each high school for their transition days. They will not need to come to 
Tanyfron on these days and it is parental responsibility to arrange transport to the high school.  

• On the days where pupils are not at their high schools they shall be working Miss Harris in relation to their leaver’s 
production. Entry and pick up on these days will remain as usual.  

 
All parents should now have received notification of which class their child will be in for the next academic year. 
Should you have any queries in relation to this or the above information please do not hesitate to contact me in school.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mrs J. Jones 
Headteacher 
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